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ARTEGIA, OFFICE

Q

ALPHA TWENTY-ONE PRODUCTION COMPANY “—

POST OFFICE BOX 1206
JAL, NEW MEXICO 88252 505/395-3056

July 21, 1983

0il Conservation Division V/
P.0O. Drawer DD
Artesia, NM 88210

RE: Cerro Com No. 1
Sec. 11, T-23-S, R-27-E,
Eddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Enclosed for your review and approval is a copy of our letter dated
April 27, 1983 requesting exemption from Rule 402 requirements for

the above referenced well. As you can see, this letter was originally
sent to the 0il Conservation Division in Hobbs by mistake and was not
forwarded to your office.

If you desire anything further, please contact me.

Sincerely, _ —o—-

R.W. Lansférd,
Vice President/Energy Resources
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